
North Tyneside Electoral Review
Have your say

The Local Government Boundary Commission for 
England is asking for your views on proposed new 
electoral arrangements for Northwest North Tyneside.

We want to hear your thoughts on proposed ward 
boundaries in:
•	 Annitsford, Dudley East & West Moor
•	 Backworth & Holystone
•	 Dudley West, Seaton Burn & Wideopen
•	 Forest Hall
•	 Killingworth
•	 Longbenton & Benton 

reviews@lgbce.org.uk www.lgbce.org.uk/all-
reviews/north-tyneside

Review Officer (North Tyneside), 
LGBCE, PO Box 133, Blyth, NE24 9FE

Consultation closes: 4 September 2023


